
  
Brighton & Hove City Council
4th Floor Bartholomew House 
Bartholomew Square 
Brighton 
BN1 1JE

  

 
 
 
Mr Rob Heale 
. 

 
FOI Reference: 4415958

Direct Dial: 01273 295959
Email: foicasex@xxxx.xxxxhton-hove.gov.uk

Date: 12 August 2019
 
 
Your reference:request-594735-c135e62b@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Mr Heale
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
We can confirm that the information requested is held by Brighton & Hove City 
Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 
 
Please inform me the amount that i360Ltd failed to pay the Council 
(compared to the amount they owed) at June 2018, December 2018 and 
June 2019.

The following table shows the amounts due from BAi360 Ltd relating to the loan 
agreement with Brighton & Hove City Council for the dates requested. This 
information is in the public domain and available on the council’s web site;

(Link: http://present.brighton-
hove.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=912&MId=9856&Ver=4)

The committee report, entitled ‘i360 June 2019 Loan Payment’, was presented 
to the Council’s Policy, Resources & Growth committee on the 18th July 2019 
and included the information requested, but is summarised below for 
information:
 

Due Date Payment Due Actual paid
Amount 
deferred

30/06/2018 £1,492,304.25 £922,000.00 £570,304.25
31/12/2018 £1,492,304.25 £612,000.00 £880,304.25
30/06/2019 £1,492,304.25 £150,000.00 £1,342,304.25
Total   £2,792,912.75
 

Please quote the reference number 4415958 in any future communications.

http://present.brighton-hove.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=912&MId=9856&Ver=4
http://present.brighton-hove.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=912&MId=9856&Ver=4


  

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an Internal Review. Internal Review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original request, as 
per ICO Guidance https://ico.org.uk/your-data-matters/official-information/ and 
should be addressed to:
 
foicases@mail.brighton-hove.gov.uk
 
or by post to;
 
Information Governance Team 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
4th Floor, Bartholomew House 
Bartholomew Square 
Brighton 
BN1 1JE
 
 

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the Internal Review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
We will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 

 
Information Governance Officer

https://ico.org.uk/your-data-matters/official-information/
mailto:xxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ico.gov.uk

